
 

               OUR LADY QUEEN OF PEACE PRIMARY 
            Braeside Road Greystanes  NSW  2145 

Phone: 9631 1500  Fax: 9636 2312  Email: OLQP@parra.catholic.edu.au 
 
 
Wednesday, February1st, 2017 
 
Dear Parents 
 
Welcome to Year 3! We look forward to getting to know you and your children over the coming weeks.  We 
hope you have all had a restful and enjoyable break. 
 
Your child will bring home their schoolbooks this week. We ask that you cover these books in clear plastic 
or contact, so the children can still see the book labels. We also ask that all books be returned each day, as 
normal lessons have started, and we are using these books daily. If possible, we do ask that the books get 
covered by next Monday, so that the labels don’t start to look torn or untidy. 
 
Thank you for your support with this. 
 
Once again, welcome to Year 3 and thank you for your support. 
 
Kind Regards, 
The Year Three Teachers 
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